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Dear  
 
 
Thank-you for your recent correspondence to inform us that you wish to resign as a 

member from Ashton Central Swimming Club. 

It is with some regret that we accept your resignation; however, we do hope that you 

have enjoyed your time swimming with Ashton Central and that you will continue to 

enjoy swimming in the future. 

If at any time you should wish to return to swim with the club, we will be delighted to 

consider your application for membership. 

 

Many thanks and kind regards, 

 

 

Hon Secretary  

On behalf of Ashton Central Club Committee 

 


